Brgy. Cauayan, Pototan, lloilo, Philippines
Tel # (033) 529-8979 / 529-8063  Fax #(033) 529-8981 E-mail: ogm_ileco2@yahoo.com.ph

10 November 2020

Ms. GLORINA B. SUSON

Head, Commission on Audit (COA)

National Electrification Administration (NEA)
NIA Road, Government Center

Diliman, Quezon City

INVITATION FOR THE BIDDING OF THE SUPPLY OF LABOR AND MATERIALS FOR
NINE( 9) SITIOS UNDER 2020 SEP GAA SUBSIDY

Madame:

Pursuant to Sec. 13.1 of Implementing Rules and Regulations of Republic Act No. 9184 which provides,
among others,

“Sec. 13.1 To enhance the transparency of the process, the BAC shall, during the
eligibility checking, shortlisting, pre-bid conference, preliminary examination of
bids, bid evaluation, and post-qualification, invite, in addition to the
representative of the COA, at least two (2) observers, who shall not have the right
to vote, to sit in its proceedings where:

1. At least one (1) shall come from a duly recognized private group in a sector or

discipline relevant to the procurement at hand (For Infrastructure Projects, for

Goods, and for Consulting Services); and

2. The other observer shall come from a non-government organization (NGO)."
please consider this letter as a continuing invitation to you or your duly authorized representative to be
present in all stages of the procurement processes of the Bids and Awards Committee of the Iloilo II
Electric Cooperative, Inc. (ILECO II).
We have scheduled our Pre -bidding conference on November 16, 2020, 1:30 PM and Opening of Bids on
December 7, 2020, 1:30 PM at the ILECO II Board Room, Cau-ayan, Pototan, Iloilo. Both of the above-
mentioned activities will be conducted online via Zoom Meeting.
Attached is the Invitation to Bid dated November 9, 2020 for your reference.
We hope to have informed you accordingly.

Thank you very much.

Very truly yours,




